

# AP MUSIC

## OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Dear supporters and students of AP Music,

After hurricane lan's passage through the Western Florida coast, our thoughts are with our neighbors as they rebuild. So how do we tap into our Floridian resilience around here? You guessed it, we turn to the music. That said, true to our season and region, we are charging into this month's goals as our 'Cane-owned studio heads back to U of Miami turf for master class instruction, this newsletter turns one, and Alberto catches up with The New Tropic about the arts in our Magic City.



## Interview with The New Tropic

As work on his latest Album continues, Alberto had the opportunity to catch up with local publisher *The New Tropic* about his new projects and our local studio here in Coral Gables, FL.

Check out the interview

## Alberto returns to the Latin Grammys as Voting Member

As a recording artist, Alberto is looking forward to contributing to this distinguished committee that selects artists nominated to the Latin Recording Academy and decides who is awarded this prestigious honor.



Learn more



## Support our locally sourced recording!

With Hispanic Heritage Month in full swing, AP Music continues to work on recording an independent album that brings popular Latin American songs to the lyrical and jazz space. Our fundraiser is live on Donorbox, and you can make an anonymous donation, or contribute on behalf of a friend or loved one.

Donate online

#### Visit to MAST Academy

Our studio was pleased to bring the guitar to the forefront last week at the MAST Academy music program in Key Biscayne, FL. This interactive presentation sparked interest in the guitar and in music education. We are now booking classes online for those who are Miami traffic averse.



Visit AP Guitar School online



## Master class at UM, Go 'Canes!

Almost ready...our students have prepared, they've practiced, and now they're ready to head out to the University of Miami for their master class with Professor Rafael Padron, the Director of Classical Guitar at the Frost School of Music. We are grateful to this esteemed professor for bestowing his mentorship to AP Guitar School students.

About Rafael Padron



Background image: work by Flora Fong Background image credit: Cemuda Arte

Follow Us











Thanks for being a part of our musical journey! Our newsletter celebrates its first anniversary this month. Don't forget to stay in touch with us at <a href="mailto:albertopuerto.com">albertopuerto.com</a> and as always, let us know if you would like to mention your musical events or news in this email.



Created with a management Explore Ascend

You've received this email because you are a subscriber of <u>this site</u>. If you feel you received it by mistake or wish to unsubscribe, please <u>click here</u>.